
John Waters 
 

To who it may concern:
The Carlsbad Department of Development is an organization made of 117 elected leaders, chief
executives and owners of companies and dedicated to the promotion of Carlsbad and Eddy County
as a cutting-edge location for economic growth and prosperity. We care a great deal about our
community and the environment we live in and would not support anything that would endanger it.
We hereby offer our opposition to ALL of the Governor's (and her NMED administration's)
unreasonable and illegal permit requirements currently proposed for the WIPP NMED Permit. We
believe that these demands show an incredible amount of bad faith on behalf of the NMED and
would do nothing to help the environment in the nation, the state or in Eddy County. Please see
attached resolution, which was passed without opposition at our last board of directors meeting in
Carlsbad. Thank you for the opportunity to comment.
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As a follow up to the submission of the Resolution, I wanted to clarify that we, the Carlsbad
Department of Development, are opposed to the draft permit as now proposed by the NMED and
request a public hearing to be held in Carlsbad on the matter. We would supportive of the permit as
it was issued in its last version approved ten years ago, but not with almost all of the new
requirements placed on the currently proposed permit. Thank you for the opportunity to participate
in public comment.


